



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk
Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Friday 1st December

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of The Bridge Awards, our Year 5 children have the opportunity to perform as a choir with the Bridge Family of Schools partners and sing carols to the public.

The performance will take place outside the **café and restaurant area** (level one) at **4:30pm**, **Thursday 14**th **December 2023**. They will be performing 6 songs and we anticipate the performance to be completed by 5:00pm.

Due to the potentially high number of children performing and Christmas shoppers, The Mall management has organised where the children will be performing and the meeting point before the performance.

- Meeting Point: Please bring your child to the fire exit doors next to 'Rituals' on the ground floor by
 4:15pm. The children will then be ushered into the corridor in their school groups where they will be escorted into their singing positions.
- 2. <u>Performance Location:</u> The children will be performing in the centre of the Mall. They will be positioned on the **stairs** and on a **stage** covering the fountain. The carols will begin at **4:30pm**, **Thursday 14th December 2023** and finish by 5:00pm.
- 3. <u>Collection of children:</u> As the Mall will most probably be quite busy at the end of the performance, they have requested you collect your child from outside **All Good Things** (ground floor behind information desk).

Please have your children wearing their school uniform and ensure your child has used the toilet before the performance.

This will be a wonderful experience for the children to perform and spread some Christmas joy to the community.

Please can you confirm your child's attendance via Parent Pay by Wednesday 13th so that we can gather the relevant information regarding numbers and the adult responsible for collection of your child.

Kind regards, Miss Powell































